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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

July 27, 2022 

 

 

ALEA Issues Statement Regarding Recent Bomb Threats to 

Collegiate Schools 
 

MONTGOMERY -- The Alabama Law Enforcement Agency (ALEA) is aware of the most 

recent bomb threats made against universities and colleges around the country, which includes 

schools located in Alabama. ALEA’s State Bureau of Investigation (SBI) and the Alabama 

Fusion Center (AFC), in-conjunction with local and federal partners, are currently monitoring the 

situation to ensure the safety of all students, faculty and staff. All collegiate schools that received 

threats within Alabama on Wednesday, July 27, have been cleared and classes have been deemed 

safe to resume. No further details are available at this time.  
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